
From:

Sent: Wednesday, 21 February 2018 8:11 AM

To: EPA RSD Forestry Strategic Regulation and Reform Mailbox

Subject: Response re RFA review and extension 

I think we can move on from unsustainable logging practices that result in local extinction, exacerbate climate 

change and reduce the resilience of our ecosystems. 

Overseas, many first world countries have moved on from such logging practices. Selective logging in well managed 

forests is an option. This is not. 

Time for a change 

I confirm that my submission does not contain sensitive information and can be published in full on the Environment 

Protection Authority and/or the Department of Primary Industries website. 

I understand that the Environment Protection Authority, Department of Primary Industries and/or the independent 

reviewer may contact me about my submission. 

Yours sincerely, Joel Little  

 




